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For immediate release
Wharf MTN Programme
September 10, 2014, Hong Kong – The Wharf (Holdings) Limited (stock code: 4) today submitted an application to the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited for the annual renewal of the listing of the US$ 5 billion Medium Term Note Programme (“MTN Programme”) within 12 months after 10 September 2014 by way of debt issues to professional investors only.  The listing of the Programme is expected to become effective on September 11, 2014.  The last renewal of this MTN Programme was made in September 2013. 

MTN Programme is an efficient funding facility for companies to access the international and domestic capital markets in different currencies and amounts from time to time.  US$5 billion represents the maximum amount of notes which may in aggregate be outstanding at any time.  Companies are required to submit an application for the renewal of the scheme annually.
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